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FRN: 0009961889

May 2024

REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF SPECIAL TEMPORARY AUTHORITY

As the Commission is aware, KDLO-TV, Florence, South Carolina, FAC ID 41975 (the “Station”), licensed
to Nexstar Media Inc. (“Nexstar”), commenced reduced power operations on November 14, 2023. See FCC LMS
File No. 0000226848. The tower construction continues but is not yet complete due to weather,
manufacturing and installation issues. The Station will resume full power operations once the 1800 foot tower
replacement is complete which is anticipated in the near future. Accordingly, Nexstar seeks an extension of the
current special temporary authority to continue reduced power operations.



